
 

27 MAR 2020 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 005/20 
  
Subj:  COVID-19 AUXILIARY FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
(FAQ) 
  
1.  A few weeks ago, the Coast Guard launched a COVID-19 website that has 
been frequently updated: http://www.uscg.mil/coronavirus/.  In addition to 
extensive information and resources concerning prevention and treatment as well 
as links to sites for the Department of State (DOS) and Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC), this site contains a Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQ) section at: https://www.uscg.mil/Coronavirus/FAQ/.  The Coast Guard has 
recently added a section specifically for the 
Auxiliary:  https://www.uscg.mil/Coronavirus/FAQ/#auxiliary.  Auxiliarists are 
strongly encouraged to review those FAQs for current and future CG and 
CG Auxiliary matters related to COVID-19 concerns and considerations. 
  
2.  Internet release is authorized. 
  

 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines 
clear and open as well as facilitating access to training and educational 
tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own email address and to 
keep it updated in AUXDATA.*** 

 

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of 
Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
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